THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND
NEWSLETTER
July 2024

Discussions from June 5 Board Meeting:
e The question came up about reinstating the recycle program and the Board decided
not to. Note: See website for flyer to confirm glass acceptable for recycling, call
904-825-1049 or visit Recycle@CityStAug.com.

e 2024 Annual Fire Alarm Inspection is scheduled for 8/5/24 - 8/8/24. Work to begin
at 9am on 8/5/24.

Planning Ahead: The next Board meeting is Wednesday September 4, 2024, at 6pm in the
Preserve clubhouse.

Julv 4 is Independence Day (Happy Birthday USA!!!): The office will be closed 7/4 in
observance of the holiday.

July 13 - Drinks on the Lanai (see website for details): From Spm - 8pm in the Preserve
clubhouse, lanai and pool. BYOB and your favorite snack or appetizer. ALL Preserve
residents are invited.

Community Book Club: Please join us on July 23 at 2pm in the Clubhouse for our
monthly book club. We will be discussing The Lions of Fifth Avenue by Fiona
Davis. Hope to see you there!

FOB (Frequency Operated Button) Key: The office has completed working on entering of
the new FOBs into the system and they will start issuing them to residents. Note: Both
systems will run concurrently until the majority of the owners have their new one. There
will be a point when the old ones will no longer work.

Pool and Gym Rules: Remember if a resident is either in the pool or the gym and someone
requests to be let in (for whatever reason) please do not give them access. They must come

to the office and find out why their FOB isn't working. Until the issue is resolved, they can't
have access to the amenities.

Fun Fact: Have you noticed the agave or "century plant” blooming at the front entrance of
the Preserve gym? Generally, they require 10 to 15 years to grow large enough to bleom
but only produce flowers once then it dies.
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